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Pushpay Holdings Limited (ASX: PPH) – Trading Halt 
Description 

The securities of Pushpay Holdings Limited (‘PPH’) will be placed in trading halt at the request of PPH, pending 
it releasing an announcement. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt until the 
earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Tuesday, 17 December 2019 or when the announcement is 
released to the market. 

Issued by 

Belinda Chiu 
Senior Adviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney) 
 



 
 

Pushpay Holdings Limited, Level 6, Building D, 167 Victoria Street West, Auckland 1010, New Zealand 
www.pushpay.com | +64 9 377 7720 

 

13 December 2019 

 

To: ASX Limited 

20 Bridge Street, Sydney, NSW 
2000  

AUSTRALIA 

 

 

Request for trading halt: Pushpay Holdings Limited ASX Code: PPH 

PPH requests a trading halt to be applied to its securities under ASX Listing Rule 17.1 and sets out below 
details of the request as per the rules of ASX. 

We would like the trading halt to commence from the commencement of trading on 13 December 2019.  

Reasons for trading halt, including impact of event on fair orderly or transparent markets: PPH 
proposes to announce details of a material announcement relating to an acquisition by the Company this 
morning, 13 December 2019 (AET).  

PPH considers that the trading halt is necessary and appropriate because the market will, following the 
announcement on 13 December 2019, be informed of the acquisition. 

How long the trading halt is requested to last and why: PPH requests that the trading halt remain in 
place until the earlier of an announcement by the issuer about a material transaction or until the market 
open on Monday, 16 December 2019.  

The event we expect to happen that will end the trading halt: The Company will release an 
announcement about the acquisition. 

We confirm that we are not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Gabrielle Wilson 
Investor Relations 
Pushpay Holdings Limited 
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